
25/03/2019 

MR Owen McGrath 
ST 
NSW 
omcgrath@live.com.au 

RE: DA2019/0200 - 130 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

This is a letter of objection, and a request that the application regarding this proposed 
development seizes on the grounds that:

It will have a significant impact to the local wildlife, I lived on that road for years and there are 
all types of animals, some of which can't simply fly away like the local Wallabies.

Plus, the noise to the local residents, those factory alarms can be triggered on a regularly 
basis. They mainly went off in the early hours of the morning. 

Sent: 25/03/2019 12:15:01 PM
Subject: Online Submission


